Join our Board

Our Board of Directors oversees CRFAIR and its sister organization the Victoria Community Food Hub Society.
Both organizations mirror each other in terms of policies and approach. We govern these organizations ensuring
they have the oversight, guidance, and strategic planning required to serve our missions and build strong local

food systems.

If you are interested in joining our Board, please start with the process below:

O

Please send an expression of interest to the Board President Christina Peacock at
peacockc@telus.net also, if you are interested but require more information, please email
Christina. We are happy to discuss our work and its many benefits.

In the expression of interest, tell us why you are interested in volunteering for the Board and
share any relevant experience. If you wish, send a resume (optional)

Christina will confirm receipt of your email.

Your expression of interest is sent to the Board Recruitment Committee for consideration.

a meeting is arranged (in person or zoom) within a few weeks of application. It is an opportunity
for us to get to know each other better and provide more information.

If both parties are still interested, you will be invited to the next board meeting as a guest to
meet the full board and see us ‘in action.

We may also arrange a meeting with the ED and a member of the Board Recruitment
Committee.

If both parties agree, the Recruitment Committee will recommend you to the Board of Directors,
who in turn vote as per the process outlined in the bylaws.
Once approved, the President will make you a formal offer to join our Board.

Once accepted we will begin our work together to govern the work of CRFAIR and its sister organization, the
Victoria Community Food Hub Society.
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